DANUBE OIL CORPORATION

AMARILLO BUILDING
AMARILLO, TEXAS

March 18, 1941

Mr. Roy Yarbrough
New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
Hobbs, New Mexico

In re: Grastorf, Caudill and Underwood Well
No. 1. NE4 NE4, Section 1-4 South,
29E, Chaves County, New Mexico.

Dear Sir:

Replying to your letter of recent date concerning the above
Well, please be advised that all of the 8% inch Casing has
been pulled from that well. At the time that the 8% inch
Casing was pulled, there was about seventy feet left in

the hole which was later drilled up when an attempt was
made to deepen the hole. The ten inch hole was reamed to
3470 feet where the tools were lost.

We are now attempting to fish tools out of the hole and
as soon as we are successful, we would like very much to
plug this well and will notify you so that you can be
there, or can have a representative there.

Yours very truly,

Riy C. Underwood
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